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April 21, 2023 

 

 

The Honorable Dave A. LaRock 

P.O. Box 29 

Berryville, VA 22611 

 

Dear Delegate LaRock: 
 
The Virginia Society for Human Life Political Action Committee (VSHL PAC) is 
pleased to endorse you as you seek election to the Virginia General Assembly Senate 
1st District of Virginia.  
 
You have shown a commitment to advancing and defending pro-life principles, and 
you have pledged your support of legislation that would protect the right to life of all 
Virginians.  Thus, you deserve the support of voters who are concerned with the 
right to life and the protection of the most vulnerable members of the human family. 
 
Now that Roe v. Wade has been overturned, it is more important than ever that state 
legislators commit to protect unborn children and their mothers by supporting pro-
life bills in Richmond. 
 
We wish you success in your campaign and look forward to working with you in the 
years ahead in the tradition of Virginia’s own Thomas Jefferson, who wrote, “The 
care of human life and happiness, and not their destruction, is the chief and only 
legitimate object of good government.”  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Holly Smith  

Chairman 

Virginia Society for Human Life Political Action Committee                 

http://www.vshl.org/
mailto:info@vshl.org

